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The children’s ministry has been running well for one week.
Throughout this period, God has faithfully guided every activity
carried out. The children appeared motivated and showed
great enthusiasm in participating in the learning process. This
has become a positive encouragement for the continuation of
the children’s ministry program in the future.



To teach children to
know God more
deeply. Not just to
know about Him, but
to understand that He
is the Savior of
humanity who is able
to do great things
beyond human ability.



VISITS AND CHILDREN LEARN
GUITAR



WORSHIP TOGETHER



STILL IN THE PROCESS OF BUILDING
THE NIAS CHRIATIAN CENTER



1.Pray for the children attending
tutoring and the team at NIAS.

2.Pray for the recruitment of
teachers and the opening of
the school next year.

3.Pray for the construction
process of the NIAS Christian
Center; may God provide for
every need.


